
Los Angeles Neighborhood Councils Coalition (LANCC) 

Meeting Notes 
November 4, 2017 

This meeting was chaired by Mr. Terrance Gomes, Chairman 

Ms. Bonnie Kim, City Planning Associate, gave a status report on the re:codeLA program to redo the 
Planning Department’s rules. The current expectation is that the new rules will be finished by 
February 2018. Ms. Kim is willing to make a presentation at neighborhood council meetings. 

Mr. John Chen, LADWP Director of Corporate Performance, gave an abbreviated version of the talk 
he gave earlier in the day to the DWP Advocacy Committee on the Rate Metrics and Equity Metrics 
Data initiative. Mr. Chen’s slides are on the MVCC web site. (See Committees->Liaison Committees-
>DWP-NC MOU Oversight Committee) 

Proposed LANCC motion: 

This month’s motion was submitted by The Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council.  

The Los Angeles Neighborhood Council Coalition (LANCC) (XXXXXX Neighborhood Council) Mar Vista 
Community Council calls on the City of Los Angeles to create an advertising campaign to inform the 
public as to the existence of the Los Angeles Neighborhood Council system and specifically highlight 
the efforts of the local Neighborhood Councils, and to adequately fund and administer the process. 

  

Please email LANCC@empowerla.org once your NC has passed the motions. This should 
also be sent to Councilmember David Ryu and his Director of Policy and Legislation, 
Nicholas Greif (nicholas.greif@lacity.org) 
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